
P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
 

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners will hold a SPECIAL CALLED 

MEETING on Wednesday, October 19, 2011, at 5:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Room 

located on the First Floor of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex, 110 N. Church 

Street, Hertford, North Carolina to go discuss a personnel matter.  The Board will take 

action on this item and, at its discretion, may take action on such other matters, as the 

Board deems appropriate.   

 

  Bobby C. Darden   

  Bobby C. Darden, County Manager 
 

 

 

 

POSTED: October 17, 2011 

 


